A letter from us at

St Thomas More



Dear Year 6 student,

my name is Evelyn and I went to St Annes primary school. I know exactly how you're feeling because I've been there too. I am writing to give you a taste of what life at STM is like. To start off with, everybody is worried about getting lost (I was too) but please don't wolly after a couple of days, you'll know your way around. And if you dont... there is always a friendly face to point you in the right direction. when I first started, I was really excited to make some new friends, which I definitely did. At ST Thomas more there are jots of new Subjects anyour timetable, for example food tech. DT and more music. This gives everyone a chance to find their true passions. I have particually enjoyed making a flaplack in food and a wooden disney puzzle in DT. In my opinion the sporting apportunities are the best thing about STM. I have represented the school in multiple nethall events and we have just started rounders which is really fun! There are lots more extra curricular clubs to choose from. The English department always has something for you to get involved with. A group of us were published in a poetry book by poetry by heart. All the teachers around you are really supportive and kind. If you ever have a problem you can speak to any of the teachers especially pastoral. You can also earn aspire points and certificates for doing the right thing. My last, final tip would to definetely try the burgers (which are vegetarian) because they are delicious! I really can't wait to meet you! See you soon!

Evelyn & year.



See you in September!

